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he Music Matters Concert Series is currently raising funds 

to help bring instruments and other musical equipment to 

Waits River Valley School.  

The Music Matters Series continues tomorrow 

SATURDAY, MARCH 11 AT 6 PM 

at the Fairlee Town Hall, featuring  

West African jazz specialists Jomion & the Uklos 

Food prepared by a local vendor and inspired by the 

evening's music will be available on site. Admission is by 

donation. The Fairlee Town Hall is located at 75 Town Common 

Road in Fairlee, VT. 

If your WRVS student is interested in being a host/usher at the 

event please contact thomas.chapin@oesu.org. Duties will 

include accepting donations and directing concert-goers to the 

concert hall.  
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NEWSLETTER 

  March 10, 2023 

Dear WRVS Families, 

It was a pleasure to welcome everyone back to school on 

Wednesday! It’s hard to believe that today wraps up the 2nd 

trimester. You can expect your child to bring home his or her 

report card next Friday. Kindergarten scholars will bring theirs 

home on Wednesday. Parent-teacher conferences will take place 

the week of Monday, April 17. You can expect your child’s teacher 

to reach out to you to schedule a time to meet.  

The next Community Outreach Zoom meeting will be held on Thursday, 

March 23 at 6:00 PM. The meeting link will be posted on the school’s 

website and Facebook page, and will be emailed to you via Infinite 

Campus Messenger.  

Our school calendar indicates Friday, March 17 is an in-service day 

for staff and no school for scholars. In order to make up for the 

snow day in December, scholars will now have a half day of school 

on Friday, March 17 with dismissal at 11:45. Please remember 

there is no school for Kindergarten scholars on Thursday, March 

16 and Friday, March 17.  

Although there’s snow in the forecast for next week, Spring is just 

10 days away, the time will change this weekend, and the days will 

get longer. This means mud season will be upon us soon; please 

be sure that your child comes to school each day with boots and 

outerwear to keep them warm and dry on the playground.  

We’re very excited about our middle school production of Mary 

Poppins. The cast and crew have worked very hard and they’re 

looking forward to entertaining their audience next week. 

Admission will be by donation and concessions will be sold to 

benefit next year’s 8th Grade class. 

Sincerely, 

Carlotta Perantoni 

www.wrvschool.org 

      
 

 

Daylight Savings Time ends on Sunday, March 12 

Spring forward and set your clocks ahead one hour before you go to bed Saturday night. 

 

 

Photo Credit, Milo Ricker 

A Middle School Production 

Thursday, March 16 & Friday, March 17 – 6PM 

WRVS Gymnasium  

Admission by Donation – Concessions Will Be Sold 

mailto:thomas.chapin@oesu.org
http://www.wrvschool.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION:  WRVS Ba sketbal l  P la yers  
PLEASE RET URN YO UR U NIFO RM TO SCHOOL ON MOND AY  

 

2nd Trimester Ends 
Friday, March 10 

2nd Trimester Report Cards Go Home 
Friday, March 17 

NO SCHOOL for Kindergarten Scholars 
Thursday, March 16 & Friday, March 17 

Mary Poppins – A Middle School Musical 
Thursday, March 16 & Friday, March 17 

Community Outreach 
Thursday, March 23 

Middle School Dance 
Friday, March 24 

Middle School Dance 
Friday, April 14 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Monday, April 17 – Thursday, April 20 

No School 
Friday, April 21 

Budget Informational Meeting 
Thursday, April 27 – 6pm 

Spring Break 
Monday, April 24 – Friday, April 28 

Annual Meeting 
Monday, May 1 – 6pm 

Step-Up Dance 
Friday, May 19  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ronald MacDonald Dental Van will be at WRVS the week of March 20th. The 

dental van is a modern, fully equipped dental office on wheels. Services include 

cleaning teeth, exams, fillings, x-rays, extractions and sealants. The goal is to bring 

dental services to Vermont children who do not have a dentist.  

In order to get scholars on the schedule we need a  completed  application returned 

to the nurse on Monday. If your child is already a patient of the dental van, it is not 

necessary to complete the application. Please contact Carla Horniak, at 439-5534 if 

you would like an application sent home with your child or if you have any questions. 

We cannot guarantee your child can be seen next week but having an application on 

file will get them on the schedule when the dental van returns in the Fall.  
 

Ronald McDonald Dental Van 

 

Have a GREAT Weekend! 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zXhR5pmITBwMqJD3pScdc0zfz6NbywTO/view?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

We Celebrate KINDNESS at WRVS 

 

  

 

Fun in the Snow on the Playground… 


